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Welcome to the summer term! Our topic this half term is – 

Under the Sea 😊 

Green class enjoyed their trip to Gilbert White Field Studies 

Centre. They explored the grounds and learned a bit about 

the different vegetables that are growing in the garden. They 

met a tree and measured it, took leaf rubbings and 

discovered small creatures living in the tree. They also 

searched for the small creatures in the wood piles, sat and 

watched birds in the bird hide and finished the day with a 

story about what Gilbert planted in his garden and why he did 

this – special plants that all his favourite animals liked. 

This half term pupils will be exploring oceans and seas. In 

Science they will learn about the habitats in oceans and look 

at materials that float and sink. In Discovery they will be 

learning about the 5 oceans and the seas around the UK. They 

will be learning about poetry in English, this past week they 

have read limericks and are learning to identify rhyming 

words. In Mathematics they are learning about capacity and 

measurement. In Computing they are exploring music and 

sound using ICT. They are currently working on song maker - 

chrome music lab.  

PE this term is extra special as we have coach in to teach the 

pupils bat and ball skills and how to play cricket.  

Congratulations to our Stars of the 

Week this month! 

 Timea  

Corin 


